
January 6, 1986  (January 7, 1986 Below) 

 The Mt. Joy Township Supervisors held their re-organizational meeting on 

Monday, January 6, 1986 at 7:00 p.m. at the township municipal building on Hoffman 

Home Road.   

 The following officers were appointed for the year 1986: 

 

President (Chairman)      Harry Hilbert 

Vice-Chairman       Wilbur Danner 

Roadmaster (foreman)      Glenn Snyder 

Secretary-Treasurer      Barbara Snyder 

Assistant Secretary       Glenn Snyder 

Engineer        Gettysburg Engineering 

Sewage Enforcement Officer     Dean Shultz 

Solicitor        Sam Teeter of  

       Teeter, Teeter and Teeter 

Depository Banks       Adams County National & 

        Community National Bank 

 It was decided to raise the secretary’s salary to $4,280.00.  Glenn Snyder refrained 

from discussing and voting on this subject.   

 It was decided to raise the Planning Commission secretary’s salary to $200.00 per 

year.   

 The meetings will be held on the second Wednesday of each month - 7:00 p.m. 

winter months and 7:30 p.m. summer months.    

 Next meeting to be held on January 22, 1986 at 7:00 p.m.  

 Meeting adjourned at 7:30 p.m. by motion of Wilbur Danner, 2
nd

 by Harry Hilbert.   

Submitted by R. Glenn Snyder, assistant secretary.   

 

 

 

 

 

January 7, 1986 

 The Mt. Joy Township Supervisors met with the township auditors at 7:00 p.m. 

with all members present.  Supervisors recommend to the auditors to raise treasurer’s bond 

from $125,000. to $200,000. 

 Auditors set pay for supervisors at $6.85 per hour and $7.10 for the Roadmaster.   

 Rate for the use of private vehicles was set at .20 per mile.   

 Auditors to meet with the secretary on January 21, 1986 to start the audit of the 

township books.   

 Meeting adjourned at 7:30 p.m.  

 Submitted by R. Glenn Snyder, assistant secretary. 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 


